
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WHAT 

College Plant – Install Drain Line from Plant Property to 

Bastanchury and Cornell. 

WHEN 

Construction will commence on June 11th, 2024 with completion 

expected by November 2024.  Construction shall be limited to 8:00 

AM to 4:00 PM.  No work on Weekends or Holidays. 

WHERE 

College Plant, Trail between Plant Site and Bastanchury, Cornell to 

start of trail on Bastanchury.   

WHAT TO 

EXPECT 

Construction crews with backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks and 

hand tools will be digging along the new pipeline alignment.  The 

streets will remain open to traffic during the construction period 

but traffic and parking may be restricted and access to driveways 

may be limited for short durations of time.  A portion of the trail 

will be closed during the entire project duration and another 

portion will be closed for 4 days (see enclosed map).   The 

construction crews will make every effort to keep dust to a 

minimum.  Please expect an increased level of noise during the 

construction period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick-up will 

not be interrupted.  Generally, as underground activities are 

completed the crews will progress to the next underground 

sections and come back near the end of the project to perform 

landscape and hardscape restoration as well as perform final 

street paving. 

College Plant Improvement 



 

 

CONTACTS 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction 

activities for this project, please call the Golden State Water 

Company Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033. 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system.  

 

Ongoing investments in the treatment and delivery of 

water create sustainable, long-term value for 

customers in this water system. 
Project #27611071 
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Trail Closure
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Trail Closure from June 11,2024 to mid-November 2024 
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Trail Closure from July 9, 2024 to July 12, 2024  
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What to expect
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Trucks and heavy equipment will be in the area
Construction noise from equipment and crews
Excavation and pipeline work will be conducted
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If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033 
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